
Mr. Tounget,  
  
I am Vice-President and Treasurer of the Covered Bridge Property Owners Association in Oak Hill.  Our 
Association is a member of both OHAN and of ANC. 
  
I am sincerely concerned about the proposed district lines proposed by ICRC.  Oak Hill is a unique and 
contiguous area, clearly marked by natural boundaries and as a “Community of Interest”.  The serious 
needs for services by the City of Austin have long been ignored by the council in favor of the central city 
areas.   
  
Dividing Oak Hill into two council districts represents a continued dilution of the needs and concerns of 
this community.   
  
The map presented by the Oak Hill Association of Neighborhoods (OHAN) was developed with 
compliance to the Federal Voting Act and with a goal of keeping Oak Hill and the Southwest part of the 
city in a single district.  There is no “Community of Interest” between Oak Hill and Onion Creek and no 
logical basis for dividing Oak Hill into two districts 
  
I strongly recommend that the ICRC recognize the OHAN proposed district map.  While subject to 
adjustments, it represents the needs and desires of the Oak Hill Community. 
  
Frank Goodloe 
Vice President/Treasurer 
Covered Bridge Property Owners Association 
  
 


